ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: February 1, 2019

TO: All Bidders

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwéll, Procurement Specialist

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Underground Traffic Signal Mapping
Services

SUBMISSIONS DUE: February 15, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions regarding the above-referenced
Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the
original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Are the existing facilities easily locatable via a locate system/trace wire/grounding?
Response: No. Not all facilities have tracer wires or any means to be identified.
Question 2: What anticipated situations would require permitting and construction support?

Response: Permits are required if excavating or road closures are necessary in order to
perform the work..

Question 3: Does the GIS department have graphic guidelines they would like the digital
deliverables to adhere to (i.e. asset symbology, list of attributes)?

Response: Esri File Geodatabase preferred. Shapefile is also acceptable.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



